
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th February 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Football coaching will be starting on Tuesday 23rd February 2016 and will continue until 

Tuesday 24th May 2016, term time only.  It will start at 3pm and finish at 4pm and is open to 

children in Reception Classes, Years 1, 2, 3 and 4. 

 

The coaching will be run by Chris Lowery who is a fully qualified coach with up to date 

DBS, first aid and insurance certificates. 

 

The cost of the session will be £2.50 per week payable directly to Chris. 

 

If you would like your child to attend these sessions kindly complete the form below and 

return to school no later than Tuesday 9th February 2016.  The first 20 names will be drawn 

out on Wednesday 10th February and you will be notified if your child has a place. 

 

Children will need to have suitable clothing i.e. shorts or jogging pants, t-shirt, sweatshirt, 

waterproof coat, shin guards, football boots and trainers.  It is also important that children 

have a drink with them. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Football Coaching 23rd February 2016 – 24th May 2016 

 

I would like my child ……………………………………….  Class………………………………… 

to attend the football coaching and will arrange to collect them at 4pm 

 

Signed ………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 

 


